
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big “Thank you” to Rick Beardsley (Class of 1975) for giving us this 

painting he did of the Fluttering Duck when he was a student at DePauw 

in the 70’s.  In those days, the Duck was a student hangout and coffee 

house run by Maybelle Hamm. 

Some memories from classmates of those times: 

“Hard to go back to the library after taking a break at the Duck in the 

evening”. 

“A shelter from the storm”. 

In the Duck, students were encouraged to hang posters, poetry they had 

written, etc. And according to former students, “Posters [were] mounted 

over posters, the old ones never taken down”. 

Others remember some food options from that time. “Sunday evening 

meals, potluck, just pay what you can.” The living units didn’t serve 

Sunday evening meals and students were on their own that night 

 

 


